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l4th Pebruary, 1924,

Dear oSir,

with reference to your letter of the 24th ultimo
respecting the Iron Ship “DOVA RIO" I have <o acquaint you
that information has been received at this Office to the effect
that the vessel has now been purchased by Messrs.lLee & Barnard
of 57, Strond Street, Dover, who state she is to be broken up
as soon as she has finished discharging at Fleetwood, I shall
therefore be glad if you will be good enough to ieét me know,
for the information of the Commi ttee, imnediateiy the work
of demoliition begins,

I am, Dear Uir,

Yours fai thfuily,

Assistant to the Jecretary.

The Secre tary,
LI VERPOOL.,



